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BPA SCHEDULED POWER OUTAGE 
for Duckabush Substation

All customers from Mike's Beach Resort to Mt. Walker
11:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 12th through 6:00 a.m. on Friday, October 13th.  This is BPA's 

final scheduled outage this year to finish the transmission work above the Duckabush Substation. 

Mike's Beach Resort

Duckabush Rd.

Dosewallips Rd.

Mt. Walker




